
ITS Addendum to September Report.

Dear Madam President.
Background: The emergency that included 
50 kits from our collaboration with Days for 
Girls provided a $500 In-Kind donation of 
menstrual kits for the victims in the 
Bahamas.

ITS would like to continue this collaborative 
relationship with Days for girls (have web 
site) for future activities involving this need 
for girls in unfortunate circumstances.This 
only requires some voluntary time (which 
four Links gave this time) to help construct 
kits. Strictly voluntary.
*ITS NEEDS A VOTE FROM THE 
MEMBERSHIP TO CONTINUE THIS 
COLLABORATION WITH DAYS FOR 
GIRLS WHEN NEEDED FOR THE 
FUTURE.



Yours in Sisterhood,
Joan Ray, ITS Chair


